
  

    

 

                     January – March 2022 

 

More Trains, More Services’ construction team members at work in the rail corridor on the NSW South Coast in 2021 

 

More Trains, More Services 

The More Trains, More Services program is 

delivering platform extensions and rail asset 

upgrades between Sydney’s CBD and the South 

Coast to support the introduction of the Mariyung 

fleet. 

Mariyung Fleet 

The work being undertaken across South Coast 

stations will support the introduction of the new 

Mariyung fleet. This fleet has been called 

‘Mariyung’, the Darug word for Emu in 

acknowledgment of the local Aboriginal culture. 

The 55-train fleet with 554 new carriages will offer 

improved safety, accessibility, comfort and modern 

features for customers who make almost 45 million 

journeys a year on the electrified intercity network. 

We’re approaching completion of 

construction in your area 

With only minor activities left at Wollongong and 

Coniston, we’re expecting to demobilise in mid 

2022. 

At Wollongong, we have some signal testing 

activities to complete, and some minor adjustments 

to make to the security fence before we remove our 

stored spoil and a couple of temporary sheds we’ve 

been working out of within the Sydney Trains’ 

compound behind Gladstone Avenue. 

Most of our work at Coniston is also complete and 

remaining activities include replacing train signals at 

the Bridge Street end of the platform, platform 

painting and additional testing work.  
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Night work 

Between January until March, some activities are 

required to take place outside construction hours 

(7am – 6pm). 

This work has been scheduled to take place during 

a Sydney Trains trackwork period when no trains 

are running, minimising disruptions to commuter 

services and improving the safety of our 

construction team and customers. 

Equipment for activities at night will be restricted to 

hand tools and is not expected to impact residents. 

Other agencies working in your area 

To improve service reliability, other agencies such 

as Sydney Trains have also been completing track 

maintenance work in the rail corridor between 

Wollongong and Coniston. 

For more information about Sydney Trains’ activity, 

please call 131 500 or visit 

transportnsw.info/regional 

To report environmental concerns (24 hours) please 

call 1300 656 999. 

Car parking changes 

To support construction activities, we will require 

the use of approximately 25 car parking spaces in 

the commuter car park south of Wollongong Station 

from 5pm Thursday 17 February until 7am 

Tuesday 22 February 2022 (subject to approval). 

Traffic control will reserve these spaces and 

signage will be installed closer to the date to advise 

motorist of these temporary changes.   

 

Minimising impacts 

We understand that construction activities may 

cause disruption for the community and every effort 

will be made to minimise the impacts where 

possible, including: 

• turning off equipment when not in use and 

using non-tonal reversing alarms to reduce 

potential noise impacts to the surrounding 

community 

• installing noise barriers to shield residents 

from high impact noise activities 

• conducting on-site monitoring to ensure 

compliance with strict environmental 

conditions relating to noise, vibration and 

dust management. 


